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THINGS YOU CAN DO IN BRISTOL! Well done to the children, parents and carers of our school who 
entered pieces for our optional holiday homework. The entries look magnificent and are on proud display! 

 
WORLD BOOK DAY! 

We will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 7th March 2024. The children are invited to dress up 

as a character from their favourite book. We’ll also be running a competition called 'Get Caught Reading', 

where we would like the children of Whitchurch Primary to take a picture of themselves reading in the     

most creative space possible. The most creative pictures will win a prize (1 prize per year group!).             

Competition entries need to be in by the 6th March, we will accept these printed or they can be sent to      

your class teacher on Class Dojo chat. The winners will be chosen on World Book Day. Happy reading! 

 
 

 

OUR PTA PRESENTS: THE GREAT 

WHITCHURCH PANCAKE FLIP! March 5th 

will see the return of our sponsored 

pancake flip! Children will complete as 

many flips of a pancake as they can in 

return for your sponsorship! 

Not only will a great time be had by all, 

but this will raise funds for events such as 

‘our week of adventure’, and will 

contribute to visits such as our excursion 

to the cinema! 

 
Attendance Matters: This term we will 

enjoy a visit from the EXPLORADOME! 

This is an inflatable enclosure which the 

children crawl into for science videos and 

shows! With no date announcement, be in 

every day to ensure you don’t miss it! 

 


